
STATE OF WISCONSIN 

Town of Cooperstown 

Manitowoc County  

 

The Town Board of the Town of Cooperstown, Manitowoc County, Wisconsin, will be hosting a 

Public Hearing on April 12, 2022 at the Town Hall of the Town of Cooperstown beginning at 

6:30 p.m. The Public Hearing is to review changes to the General Code of Ordinances Chapter 5 

– Building Code. 

 

To review the complete details of the changes prior to the meeting, an electronic copy is 

available by contacting the Clerk:  

Phone 920-863-3261 or email townofcooperstown1856@yahoo.com.     

 

Meeting notice posted this 30th day of March, 2022, on the Town’s website at 

www.townofcooperstown.com and at the Cooperstown Town Hall  11626 CTH Z 

 

 

 

 

Susan Kornely, Clerk 

 

Posted March 30, 2022 about 5:00 pm. 

 

 

 

 

  

Members of a subunit of the Town of Cooperstown may attend the Town Board meeting to 

gather information regarding subjects for which these subunits may have decision-making 

responsibilities. No discussion or action will be taken by the subunit or its members at the 

Town Board meeting. 

Anyone wishing to attend who, because of disability requires special accommodations 

should contact the Clerk at 863-3261 by 5:00PM the Monday before the meeting so 
arrangements can be made. 

 

 

http://www.townofhappyville.com/

